
 

   
 

November 26, 2024 
Sophie Goldschmidt 
Chief Executive Officer 
US Ski & Snowboard 
1 Victory Lane, Box 100 
Park City, UT 84060 
 
 

NGB Compliance Audit Closure Letter 
 
Dear Ms. Goldschmidt:  
 
The United States Olympic and Paralympic Committee’s Audit department completed an audit of US Ski & 
Snowboard on July 25, 2023. This letter confirms that US Ski & Snowboard has remediated all audit findings 
and is considered compliant related to the NGB Compliance Audit.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
USOPC Audit  

United States Olympic & Paralympic 
Committee  1 Olympic 
Plaza Colorado Springs, 
CO 80909
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